
HB 1236- In Support 

KariAnn Buntrock  

 

I stand in support of HB1236 and hope that you consider supporting it as well.  Here are my 
points in a concise manner as I know you are very busy: 

- Our licensing and permit dollars should not be spent to help “convince” sportsmen 
and woman that CWD is a major issue. The reason that people are questioning this 
tells you that something doesn’t add up here. 

- Barely any money was or is spent on EHD which is the killer of our whitetail herd, but 
the NDG&F doesn’t seem to worry about that.  There are federally dollars associated 
with CWD and hence the main reason they are so infatuated with it. 

- If we are having to spend massive amounts of money to convince people of an 
epidemic, that should tell you something.  We have only had one single deer die of 
CWD in ND and they have spent almost a million dollars on CWD.  That is an 
expensive deer with little to show for it. 

Please support HB1236 


